
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Update as at 4.30pm: Planned Closures on the 

Gulf Development Road 

 

 
Etheridge Shire Council has received advice from the 
Department of Transport & Main Roads Cairns Regional 
Office.  
 
They have advised they are reconsidering how the program 
will be rolled out. Additionally, engineers will be re-
evaluating the possible options to lessen the impact on the 
travelling public over the period of which the works will be 
carried out.  
 
Department of Transport and Main Roads have committed 
to having more information for distribution regarding this 
matter within 48 hours.  
 
Council will endeavour to keep the public updated as new 
information becomes available.  

 
 
Barry Hughes 
Mayor of Etheridge Shire Council 


